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MEETING NOTICE

The May KRCS monthly meeting
will be at the Creamery Field
Monday, May 4, 2015 at 7:00 P.M.

Pizza and drinks at 5:30 P.M.

CLUB OFFICERS

President  Jim Geiger
VP      Lamont (Zim) Zimmerman
Secretary  Dan McNeil II
Treasurer  Don Epler

BOARD-2015/2016
Dan McNeil
Jim Geiger
Ron Campbell
Chuck Bruggerman
Bob Krehling
Sam McLenegan

QUALIFIED INSTRUCTORS

Dan McNeil  717-944-9538/ 717-512-3095
Ron Campbell  717-879-9148
Dan McNeil II  717-571-0750
Sam McLenegan  717-602-4577
Walt Heister  717-832-7278/ 717-439-0244
Henry Spangler  717-944-6387
Bob Whiteman  717-877-9832
Neil Matz 717-939-6025
Chris Rosing 717-939-2120

FUN FLY SCHEDULE

NEWS LETTER EDITOR— DAN MCNEIL II- krcs.news@gmail.com

FROM THE VICE PRESIDENT

From the Co-Pilots Seat

SUMMER!!!

The new canopy at the field seems to be a big success.  Plenty
of ample shade for the upcoming hot flying season.  Another
addition are the new comfortable chairs at the Flight Line
thanks to the generous donation by Ray Deimler.  Thanks
again Ray!

Thank you also to all of you for helping out where you can.
Remember every little bit helps.
Please consider helping out with the “July Fun Fly.” Presi-
dent Jim and I will both be gone during July for vacations.
We are in need of people to help run the “July Fun Fly.” We
will discuss this in more detail at the July meeting.

That’s all for now, see you at the July meeting.  “Keep ‘em
Flying!”

Respectfully,
Lamont “Zim” Zimmerman
Vice President

July 25 fun Cubs

August 29. Games



JUNE MEETING MINUTES

KRCS Meeting June 1, 2015

Meeting opened 7:00 with the Pledge by our president Jim  Geiger

Moment of silence to pay respects in memory of Adrianna Rosing

Attendance: 20 members

Newsletter approved: Toots, Bob K.

Treasure Report approved:

VP Report:  Thanks for the help with the tent. Thanks to Henry for the flag and thanks to
Ray for the chairs.

New Member Paul Miller approved by club members.

Field report:  Field in very good shape.    15 additional parking spaces will be mowed and
open for the June fun fly.

Plaque ordered in honor of Dan Bishop

New hats on order and for sale for $15

Work Day June 19 to prepare for the fun fly.

June 20 Fun Fly Lancaster Club will be our guest.

July 25 Fun Fly

August 29 Fun Fly

Henry shared a thank you from Fry Village for the club hospitality.

Bill Moore has setup a private hanger on the field.  Other spaces available.

Event at E-town BIC Church to give a presentation on flight.  June 2, 6:30 PM.

Meeting adjourn- George  Second- Chris

50/50 Bill Moore






